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Dear Comsewogue Community, 
 
As we approach the Thanksgiving holiday, I want to take a moment to express my gratitude and appreciation for your 
unwavering support and commitment to our school district, our students and our community. 
 
In a year that has brought significant challenges at home, across Long Island and around the world, we have stood 
together as a resilient community, united in our determination to provide the best possible education for our children. The 
strength and understanding you have demonstrated have truly been inspiring to me and the entire Comsewogue family. 
 
This past year has also provided us with unique opportunities for growth and innovation. Our teachers and staff have 
demonstrated remarkable creativity in delivering an outstanding education to our students.  We have seen continued 
engagement by parents in their children’s learning process. Most importantly, our students have shown incredible strength 
and adaptability, reminding us all of their limitless potential. 
 
During this Thanksgiving season, I encourage everyone to take the time to reflect on the blessings we enjoy. Let us 
remember the bonds of friendship and camaraderie that strengthen us all. We have witnessed the power of unity and 
community support. The willingness to lend a helping hand to those in need has brought us closer together, offering a 
shining example of compassion and empathy for our children to emulate. 
 
It is also important that we recognize the tireless dedication of our teachers and staff, who continue to work diligently to 
ensure that our students are receiving the best education possible. Their commitment to the well-being and academic 
growth of our children is laudatory. Their passion and resilience inspire us all to keep striving for excellence for the 
benefit of our students. 
 
Finally, I would like to express my deepest gratitude to parents and guardians. Your support, understanding, and patience 
are invaluable assets. Your partnership and engagement in your children's education makes all the difference. Your 
unwavering commitment to their well-being and academic success are a testament to the strength of our community. 
 
Once again, I extend my deepest gratitude to each and every one of you for your continued support and partnership. On 
behalf of the Comsewogue Board of Education, teachers and staff, I wish you and your loved ones a safe, healthy, and 
joyous Thanksgiving. 
 
Gratefully yours, 
 
 
Jennifer Quinn, Ed.D. 
Superintendent 
Comsewogue School District 
 


